
 
 
 
 
 
November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
University of Liverpool Expedition 
 
We are incredibly excited to announce Dixons Fazakerley’s first expedition to the University of Liverpool.  
 
All Dixons schools have the same mission: to help all students climb their mountain to university or a real alternative.  
 
We believe it is the right of every child to experience what a university is really like so that our vision can become a 
relatable goal for our students.  
 
Our chosen university is the University of Liverpool. Established in 1881, it is one of our country’s top ‘red brick’ 
universities and currently ranked 22nd in the United Kingdom.  
 
Students will leave the academy at 09:30 and return at the normal end of the day time of 14:30.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below to guarantee your child a place on this exciting expedition.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Ashcroft 
Assistant Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my son / daughter to attend the University of Liverpool Expedition on 17 November 2022.  
 
 
Name of student: ________________________________________________________  Advisory: ___________ 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________________________  Date: _____ /_____ /_____ 
 
 
 
 


